Getting Your Water Tested for Bacteria

Water Testing Bottles - Water Testing bottles are available at 34465 Highway 17 between the double doors for residents with a well. (8 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday)

During the months September to March drop off your water samples between on Tuesday and Wednesday only.  
During the months April to August drop off your water samples Monday through Thursdays.  

The day your water is taken it must be submitted the same day.  Place your filled water bottle in the blue cooler located between the double doors.  
